
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 8, 2010 
 
 
Bonita D. Ross Ion 
1456 Kensington Dr. 
Ann Arbor, MI 48104 
 
Dear Ms. Ion: 
 
On behalf of the Mayor and City Council of Ann Arbor, it is my pleasure to welcome you as a 
member of the Elizabeth Dean Fund Committee.  The appointment was confirmed on October 
4, 2010 to a term ending October 4, 2012. 
 
Your contact person is Kerry Gray, whose office is located in the Systems Planning.  The 
telephone number where he/she can be reached is 794-6430 ext. 43703.  If you have not been 
contacted yet, a representative from this office will be following up. 
 
The work and continuing contributions of the Elizabeth Dean Fund Committee play an important 
role in our development as a community.  As a member of this Commission, you will be 
responsible for maintaining and improving the high quality of life our community enjoys, doing so 
through active participation and membership during your appointed term. 
 
Please stop by the City Clerk’s Office located on the second floor of the Guy C. Larcom, Jr. 
Municipal Building, 100 N. Fifth Avenue, to be sworn into office. 
 
Thank you for volunteering your time, effort and talents to serve this Elizabeth Dean Fund 
Committee and the citizens of Ann Arbor. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Jacqueline Beaudry 
City Clerk 
 
 
JB/ab 
cc: Kerry Gray, Systems Planning 
 John Hieftje, Mayor



 
 
 
 
 
 
October 8, 2010 
 
 
Jason Boggs 
1907 Sunrise St. 
Ann Arbor, MI 48103 
 
Dear Mr. Boggs: 
 
On behalf of the Mayor and City Council of Ann Arbor, it is my pleasure to welcome you as a 
member of the Zoning Board of Appeals.  The appointment was confirmed on October 4, 2010 
to a term ending October 4, 2013. 
 
Your contact person is Brenda Acquaviva, whose office is located in the Planning and 
Development Services.  The telephone number where he/she can be reached is 734-794-6260 
ex 42666.  If you have not been contacted yet, a representative from this office will be following 
up. 
 
The work and continuing contributions of the Zoning Board of Appeals play an important role in 
our development as a community.  As a member of this Commission, you will be responsible for 
maintaining and improving the high quality of life our community enjoys, doing so through active 
participation and membership during your appointed term. 
 
Please stop by the City Clerk’s Office located on the second floor of the Guy C. Larcom, Jr. 
Municipal Building, 100 N. Fifth Avenue, to be sworn into office. 
 
Thank you for volunteering your time, effort and talents to serve this Zoning Board of Appeals 
and the citizens of Ann Arbor. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Jacqueline Beaudry 
City Clerk 
 
 
JB/ab 
cc: Brenda Acquaviva, Planning and Development Services 
 John Hieftje, Mayor
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